
We are looking for 
donations! 

~Bouncers 

~Exersaucers 

~Books 

~Blankets 

~Markers 

~Glue bottles/sticks 

~Picture frames 8x10 and 11x14 

 

Clubhouse News! 

We have a new lead for the 

classroom! She will be starting 

the end of October. We are so 

excited to have her start and 

she is so excited to meet you 

and your kiddos! 

 

Plastic Bags… 

According to licensing we are only 

allowed to use plastic bags for poopy 

diapers or soiled clothes.  The only 

thing is we are not allowed to have 

plastic bags hanging from your child’s 

hook. If you have any reusable bags or 

back packs that you can use, we 

greatly appreciate it! 

Playground! 

A huge thank you to 

everyone that helped clean 

and put together the 

playground. We couldn’t 

have done it without out!! 


